
 
 

  
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT: BOX OFFICE CLOSURE 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Please be informed that our Box Office operation will be temporarily closed on 
Wednesday, 20th August 2025 from 5:15pm to 5:45pm due to the company event. 

 
We will resume our operations on the same day, from 5:45pm to 6:30pm. 

 
For ticket purchases, kindly visit our website at www.mpo.com.my / www.dfp.com.my and 

please reach us via email at contactus@dfp.com.my for further inquiries. 
 

Feel free to browse through our website and social media for any updates. 

Thank you. 


